Sent: 16 January 2013 14:51
To: Planning
Subject: Comments Added: Former Splashlands, Stanborough Road, WGC

Dear Development
'Please be aware that comments have been added to the following application:

Application Details:

Application ID: N6/2010/3128/DC3 Mrs S Smith Application Owner: Welwyn & Hatfield Borough
Council(Development Management Officer)

Applicant: WYG Planning & Environment

Location: Former Splashlands, Stanborough Road, WGC Deadline Date: 18/01/2013 ©0:00:600
Description: Redevelopment of former Splashlands and surrounding area to include
construction of a high ropes adventure course, supporting ticket kiosk and clearance of
former lido area, redevelopment of former 1i Comment Added:

Commented By: gerry.brophy@herts.pnn.police.uk

Comment: Thank you for bringing this application to my notice. I know the area very well
and have visited the site on numerous occasions. I have read the paperwork involved and
studied the plans in detail and I am happy to say that any security issues that I may
have had appear to have been addressed.

I would recommend that effective CCTV be added to the site to aid security whilst the
facility is closed. It should not be prohibitively expensive to join into the existing
network that covers the established parking areas. Gerry Brophy, Principal Crime
Prevention Design Advisor, Hertfordshire Constabulary

Please click the following link to review these comments:

http://www.consultlive.co.uk/index.aspx?appID=10559

Any reply to this email will be logged against the consultation.

If you have problems with this link, please email the Consult-Live help team -
helpdesk@resolutiondm.com quoting reference: EM@@4
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